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Dear Parents, 

As we reach the end of a very strange term, it now feels an 

awfully long time ago since staff were in school on Monday 

4th January planning the start of term. Of course, that evening 

the lockdown announcement changed all those plans. It has 

been a challenging term on many levels but as ever, the staff 

and I are grateful for all your support and encouragement. The 

highlight of the term has most definitely been having all the 

children back together for the past three weeks, made even 

better by the little bit of Spring sunshine which gives us all 

much hope for the future.  

We have started to work with the children to see if they 

have any gaps on their learning following on from the period of remote learning. We 

have started to address these and will continue to do so after Easter. However I 

must say I have been incredibly impressed by how parents supported their children 

over that period of time to ensure that progress continued in learning. Thank you!  

Next term, during the week beginning Monday 26th April, we are organising Parents 
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the current circumstances,  we plan to offer these meetings over Teams however if 
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be grateful if you would let them know via the class email address. In order to 

help with the organisation of this, we will be holding the meetings over the 

course of the evenings of Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th and 

Thursday 29th April. We would also be grateful if you could indicate via an 
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you would like an early slot (3.30 Ƽ4.45pm) or a later slot (4.45 -6.00pm). In 

order to help us with arrangements for this, please send your email 

expressing your preferred date, timeslot and whether a Teams meeting or 

face - to - face meeting would be better for you by the morning of Monday 

12th April at the very latest . Staff will then spend some of the training day 

organising meetings and will notify you of your slot over the course of the 

week.  

As life begins to 

open up a little 

bit more, we hope to reflect this in the events and 

activities we can start to arrange in school next term. 

We cannot wait!  

Have a wonderful Easter,  

?ª« M^· 
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¶ Monsters in Ouse 

Class 

¶ Easter Crafts 

galore!  

¶ News from FoLS  

¶ Summer Term 

Clubs info  

¶ Dates for your 

Diary  
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The school council have been very busy 

since we have been back at school. We 

have had lots of meetings and we went on 

a zoom call with Steve Ashton.  

Meeting with Steve Ashton  

On Monday afternoon the School Council 

and the teachers went on a zoom call with 

Steve Ashton (who is the people and 

wildlife manager at Tees Valley Wildlife 

Trust) and we were discussing what we could plant and grow 

in our school planters and gardens. There were many things to 

talk about Like what we could grow, what seeds we could 

plant, different herbs and flowers for the sensory garden. The 

school council chose lots of different things to plant and buy 
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Report by Emily, Rye Class  
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With the closure of Yorkshire Bank in Malton (our school bank), and due to 

current COVID restrictions, we have now made the decision to become a 

totally cashless school. To this end, we are making changes to how we 

charge for Tuck. The good news is that Tuck will be available again as from 

the start of the Summer Term. In order to avoid cash needing to change 

hands, Tuck will now be paid for via ParentPay. The only way we can make 

this work using ParentPay is to request that parents pay for a full half term 

of tuck in advance (one piece of tuck (toast only) at 20p per day for each 

school day), and I will then produce a register at the start of each half term 

for Mrs Goodwill. This will also assist Mrs Goodwill in the ordering of food. 

Therefore, please ensure that if your child would like to have Tuck, that it is paid for in advance of the start of 

term, as it will not be given to anyone not named on the register . Payments made after this date cannot be 

reduced, as ParentPay does not offer this level of flexibility. Payments for Summer half Term 1 must be made by 

Monday 12th April at the very latest as the register will be produced on that day.  

I have added Tuck for Summer Half Term 1 and Summer Half Term 2 to ParentPay. If you have any questions, please 

drop me (Sam) a line.  

 

 

 

Veg Power is on a ten -year mission to turn around vegetable 

consumption in the UK. The mission: to get every kid in the UK 

eating one more portion of veg each day.   

During the Summer term, we will be getting involved with the 

Veg Power Schools Programme, including Eat Them to Defeat 

Them (which will be led by a TV campaign from ITV, Channel 4 

and Sky featuring Eat Them to Defeat Them adverts), and Veg 

of the Week, when the children will have the chance to 
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give you more detail of our plans in the next Newsletter, but if 
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much more.  
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Following on from the work of the School 

Council and Tees Valley Partnership, we 

are looking at developing our outdoor  

learning and gardening in particular. If you 

are a willing gardener and happy to come 
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to do, but will happily take on all volunteers 

to join our Garden Gang.  
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Clean uniform in good condition wanted 

for swap shop!  

FOLS is hoping to start a swap shop for 

uniform, saving parents money. The idea 

is that by collect all uniform that is in 

good condition we are then able to swap 

it for the next size up.  

As a school community it would be 

amazing to normalise re -using uniform.  

Please bring any clean uniform into 

school on WEDNESDAY 21st APRIL. I 

am in need of bigger sizes 30/32+  but 

all sizes wanted.  

Any questions or requests please either 
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mum), message me on Messenger or 

email FOLS at 

folangtonschool@outlook.com.  
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delivering eggs to Langton??!  
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a look at the following poster for full details on how to enter. If you 
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then you can check out all the Bake Off entries and help judge the 

winner!  
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games for the children recently, we have been busy thinking and 

planning! We are delighted to say that FoLS have replaced the old 

projector and screen in the school hall with brand new equipment, which looks and sounds fantastic and we are very 
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using it, and parents too when we can 

join celebration assemblies again.  

FoLS would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank everyone for 

donating to Langton School Fund 

through Amazon Smile. This has worked 

really well and over the last quarter, we 

have raised £40.95, which is fantastic so 

keep using it if you are able to, thank 

you. 

All of us in FoLS hope that everyone is 

doing ok and looking forward to the 

Easter holidays. 

The FoLS Team 


